
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia requested a
second report on the criminal investigation related to negligence in the
issuance of apartments to orphans in Tambov Oblast

 

  

The media published critical files on the progress and results of the criminal investigation of the case
on negligence committed in the issuance of apartments to orphans in Tambov Oblast.

In this regard, the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. A.N.
Polshakov, Head of the Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee for
Tambov Oblast, to submit a second report on the criminal investigation, reflecting in detail the data
on the detected circumstances and the collected evidence base, as well as to report on the grounds for
making certain procedural decisions.

The execution of the order is a subject to control in the Main Directorate of the Investigative
Committee of Russia.
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